Susan Kirk

The draft regulations to permanently ban fracking in the Delaware River watershed are great... BUT
they don't go far enough! The proposal needs to offer more complete protection and therefore
should include banning storage and disposal of fracking wastewater and fresh water withdrawal for
fracking at any locations. Protection of the watershed is paramount and no loopholes for this
dreadful activity should be left in place.



